Berry, Taylor

From: George Carr <george_bc@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 3:50 PM

To: statement@ncuc.net

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS Residential Rooftop Solar Panels

| want the commission to know that support the subsidization, growth, and expansion of residential rooftop
solar panels for all those homeowners who want them. | believe the NCUC should encourage policy and
regulations (or lack thereof) that encourage the proliferation of residential rooftop solar panels where
appropriate. | believe the NCUC should NOT allow Duke or any other electric provider to discourage or
disincentivize any customer from using solar panels on their roof or property and other sensible and
reasonable moves to cleaner and renewable energy. | also want to insist that NCUC follow the 2017 state law
that firmly prohibits any change to net metering rules until the NCUC conducts a cost-benefit analysis of its
value to non-solar power users.

Respectfully,
George Carr
Faison, NC
Duplin County
910-336-5082
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